
National Credit Union Youth Month

Every April, Credit Unions celebrate 
National Credit Union Youth Month. This 

is a time each year in which credit unions 
teach and encourage kids to develop strong 

financial habits. This year’s theme is “Unleash the Power 
of Saving.” New Century FCU encourages all it’s adult 
members to bring in their children/grandkids during this month 
to start them on the path to success. During the month of April, 
if a youth account (age 17 and younger) is opened, New 
Century will match the $25 deposit to establish the savings1. 
For every deposit made by a youth during April that is $10 
or greater, the individual will have the opportunity to be 
entered into a drawing for a prize. Maximum of 10 entries 
per youth. See our website for further details.
1 Account must remain open for 90 days. If the account is closed within 
90 days, the $25 gift of membership will be forfeited.

Credit Sense
Are you looking to be able to monitor your credit score and have easy access to it at the 

tips of your fingers? Credit Sense may just be the program for you. Credit Sense is a 
program that allows you, our members, to conveniently access and monitor your 
score, review your credit, and receive tips on how to improve your score which 
will ultimately lead to saving money. The best part about this is that it can all 
be done from the palm of your hand within our online banking and mobile 
app. You also will be notified on any pre-qualified offers that New Century 
FCU may offer specifically for YOU! Call or stop by one of our offices today 
and a credit union employee can walk you through getting started with this.

Board of  Directors

New Century FCU held it’s 87th annual meeting. Sue Gray, Ray Semplinski and Suzette Norton were 
elected to 3-year terms to serve on the Credit Union Board of Directors and are devoted to serving our members 
best interests.
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Member Insurance

Most of us have heard about the collapse of the big 
banks that took place in the news lately and this can raise 
questions as to is my money safe? Should I be taking it 
out? What are my next steps? Here at New Century FCU, 
we would like to take the time to remind you that your 
deposits are safe and that they are insured up to $250,000 
per depositor. If you as a member are ever concerned about 
your money, please feel free to use the NCUA’s Share 
Insurance Estimator tool found at www.ncua.gov or feel 
free to contact the credit union if you would like to discuss 
your account. 

Let Your Money Work For You

With rates continuing to rise, New Century FCU is 
pleased to let our members know that we are remaining 
competitive as well. Come in and take advantage of our 
current 1-year Certificate of Deposit rate while it applies. 
Our current 1-year rate is 4.16% APY*. If you have a 
little extra money that you won’t need for a year, now’s 
the time to take advantage and lock it up and earn a great 
rate. Reward yourself and earn a little more interest than 
keeping it in a savings account.

*APY = Annual Percentage Yield. 
Please note, an early withdrawal 
may be applied if you withdraw 
before maturity date.

Holiday Closings

New Century FCU offices will be closed in 
observance of the following holidays during the 2nd 
quarter of 2023:

May 29th – Memorial Day 
June 19th – Juneteenth
July 4th – Independence Day
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Locations and Hours

291 Springfield Ave. (Lobby) 
Joliet, IL

(815) 741-1847

1910 Ferro Drive (Lobby) 
New Lenox, IL
(815) 726-3440

Lobby Hours
Mon. - Fri.	 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Saturday	 Lobby Closed

Drive-up Facilities
291 Springfield Ave.  

Joliet, IL

1910 Ferro Drive 
New Lenox, IL

Drive-up Hours
Mon. - Fri.	 8:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Saturday	 9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Touch Tone Teller
Available 24 Hours 

(888) 488-8636

Website
www.newcenturyfcu.org


